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	Federal Legislation Regarding Rail Liability Cap Expected to be Introduced Today

Congressman Elton Gallegly (R-24) is expected to introduce a bill later today that would raise the liability cap on passenger railroad accidents. It is anticipated that the increase will be from the existing cap of $200 million to $500 million in instances of gross negligence. Further the legislation will apparently have a retroactivity clause and will seek to index the higher cap to the consumer price index. As was shared earlier this week, in 1997 the U.S. Congress adopted the Amtrak Reform and Accountability Act, which established a $200 million liability cap on passenger railroad accidents. Our staff, in cooperation with Metrolink and its member agencies, the American Public Transportation Association and other stakeholders are closely monitoring this matter and are working with Members of Congress to promptly and accurately respond to their inquiries on this subject. This matter was discussed at our Executive Management and Audit Committee (EMAC) earlier today. At the EMAC meeting our staff shared that they intend to bring a board report on this subject before the full Board of Directors next week.
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